BRENTSIDE PRIMARY ACADEMY

Putting Children First

Headteacher: Caroline Crosdale





EARLY YEARS LOCAL VISITS

Dear Nursery and Reception Parents/Guardians,

As part of the Early Years (Nursery and Reception) Curriculum, from time to time the children will go on short walks and visits around the local area. Examples of these visits could include: a walk to the bus stop to observe transport in the area, observing local nature, walking to the post box to post letters they have written, etc.

These will always be very short trips, on safe, quiet, mainly residential roads, will not involve using transport, and the children will be fully supervised by school staff at all times.

Please return the slip below to consent to your child taking part in these visits.

You will always be informed about individual trips in advance and have the right to withdraw your consent, for individual trips or the year as a whole, at any time.

Yours faithfully,	,		
Caroline Crosda Headteacher	ale		
×			
EARLY YEARS LOCAL VISITS			
Child's Name:		Class:	
Please tick:			
I give permission for my child to take part in visits in the local area			
I <u>do not</u> give permission for my child to take part in visits in the local area			
Signature	Pa	rent/Guardian	